
From:  "Maria Wright" <MWright@db-eng.com> 
To: <lmlewis@gw.dec.state.ny.us> 
CC: <neputnam@gw.dec.state.ny.us> 
Date:  2/18/2010 12:39 PM 
Subject:  123 Post Avenue - OU2 
Attachments: addendum1.hw.130088.pdf 
 
Lisa- 
 
Please find attached Addendum No. 1 for the above referenced site.  As 
noted in my cover letter, I will sign a subcontract certification for Zebra 
Environmental once I have received confirmation from you that their costs 
are reasonable and we sign an amendment to their current contract.  If 
you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
Also, please let me know if you would like a hard copy of the attached. 
 
Thanks, <<addendum1.hw.130088.pdf>>  
 
Maria Wright, P.E. 
db | Dvirka and Bartilucci Consulting Engineers  
(516) 364-9890 x 3060 (phone)  
(516) 364-9045 (fax)  
330 Crossways Park Drive  
Woodbury, NY 11797 
____________________________ 
P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including 
attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient and may contain 
confidential, proprietary, and/or privileged information. Any unauthorized 
review, use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. If you are not an 
intended recipient or you have received this e-mail in error, please contact 
the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message.
















































































